
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Adams/Brown Sub-District Job 
Interview Contest was held at Ripley 
High School on Nov. 7th. The Job In-
terview CDE is designed for members 
to demonstrate the skills needed in 
seeking employment in all areas of ag-

riculture.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Vanessa Trotter, Div. I & 
 Makenzie Wait Div. IV qualified 

        from Sub District Contest t 

        move forward to compete in the  
         District 9 Com-

petition. 

 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 

Division I  Vanessa 
Trotter & Annymae 

Cluxton 

Division II             
Matthew Hudgel 

Division III            
Taylor Cluxton &   
Brycelyn Short 

Division IV       
Makenzie Wait  &  

Carlie Cluxton 



 

Members utilized the broiler project for SAE’s,  classroom lessons and 
after school FFA work hours. Many members were able to take part in 
daily care such as feeding, watering, health checks & pen cleaning.  
This is our chapters only project where members are able to see the 
full production cycle from start to finish, therefore serving as a great 
learning experience. Members participated in assisting in the slaughter 
and cleaning of the 61 broilers. Members learned to clean out the vis-
ceral organs, de-tip/de-leg and understand 
the  importance of  utilizing proper  har-
vesting techniques in small livestock. 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

Once birds were harvested, members returned to 
the school to further process the meat into wings, 
legs, thighs, breasts & breast tenderloins. Our 
birds weights varied between 7-12lbs live and 
weighed from 5-9lbs dressed. Members were able 
to secure over 700 pieces of meat which weighed 
in at approximately 300lbs of for our Annual FFA 
Banquet Meal in May. Our Poultry CDE team 
was able to use this experience as practice for the 
Ready to Cook Carcass Placing Class and the 
Carcass Parts identification Class to prepare for  
the Poultry Contest. Members were able to gain 
valuable hands on experience about production, 
harvesting and processing of  a commodity and 
had a great time learning about the entire process 
from farm to table, all of this is information that 

they will use as future consumers.  
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On November 14th, mem-
bers of the  Peebles FFA 
chapter attended the 
Georgetown Leadership 
Night. At the Leadership 
Night, State Officers 
Chyann Kendall & Alec 
Ogg, gave a presentation on 
why leadership and follow-
ership are both important 
traits to have and how 
members can become successful by going above and beyond the limits 
they put on themselves. The Georgetown FFA Officers then led the 
group in a handful of activities. This was a great experience for our 
chapter and the members that attended learned many valuable skills. 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

Congratulations to the Advanced Parliamentary Procedure team for 
placing 1st at the Sub-District Contest!! These Peebles FFA members 
participated in the Sub-District Parliamentary Procedure Contest on 
November 25th at Peebles High School. Adams/Brown Sub-District 
Teams participating were Eastern Brown, Fayetteville, Manchester, 
OVCTC and Peebles; each advanced team is made up of six FFA 
members.  These members must properly conduct a mock business 
meeting before a set of judges, as well as complete a test over parlia-
mentary procedure knowledge.  These members will be competing in 
the District Parliamentary Procedure Contest on Thursday, December 
5th at Peebles High School.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ad-

vanced members include (Left to Right): Braden Arrasmith, Makenzie 
Wait, Taylor Cluxton, Carlie Cluxton, Emily French and Alisan Behr.   

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 


